
 

 

July 12, 2015 

 
To the American Bahá'í community 
 
Dear Bahá'í Friends, 
 
The National Spiritual Assembly will not be providing a letter 
addressed to your celebrations of the Feast of Kalimát. 
 
In lieu of its letter, the Assembly asks that you use the time 
normally allotted to its reading and discussion for any other 
activity you consider appropriate. As the midpoint of its 
concluding year rapidly approaches, consultation on the Five 
Year Plan and your present efforts and future plans to fulfill 
its goals would certainly be a wise and fitting use of the time. 
 

 With loving Bahá'í greetings, 
 
 Office of the Secretary 


